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April 29-May 3 Teacher  

Appreciation Week 
 
April 29-May 21  CRT  

Testing 
 
May 17  6th Grade Dads  

and Donuts 
 
May 24  Dance Festival 
 
May 24  Last day of Pre- 

School 
 
May 27  Memorial Day 

—NO School! 
 
May 28  Talent Show 
 930am--K-3rd 
 12:45—K, 4-6th 
 
May 29th  Field Day 
 

May 30—Last Day of School!  
 

Don’t forget to sign up for 
Smith’s Earn and Learn 

program! Just take pictured bar 
code to Smith’s grocery store or 

enroll online at: 
www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/mysmit

hs/Pages/earn_and_learn       
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

As we come to the close of another school year, I want to thank you for your 
continued support of Ridgeline Elementary.  This has been a wonderful year.  It is a great 
privilege to work with you and your children.  There are a number of items I would like 
to address about these last few weeks of school: 

Beginning Monday, April 29, Criterion Reference Tests (CRT) will comence.  It 
will continue through May 21.  You can help your child during the testing process by: 
making sure he/she is in attendance at school; gets a good night’s rest; and eats a good 
breakfast.  I appreciate your assistance. 

In order to plan our staffing requirements for the next school year, you can help 
by letting the office know if your student(s) will not be attending Ridgeline because they 
will be attending another school or are moving.  A letter in this regard was sent home on 
April 24 and was also included in our E-Communication.  Please contacts the office if 
you have not already let us know if your child IS NOT attending Ridgeline next year. 

Also, if you have a kindergarten student starting school next year and have not 
registered, please call the office at (801) 717-4515 for more information.  Having a more 
accurate projection of our kindergarten students also helps us in planning our staffing.  If 
you know of someone who will have a kindergarten student next year who may not have 
registered, please pass along this information. 

I would like to thank our School Community Council for their service this year.  
They have been a great asset to our school in helping build communication with our 
parents and advising and voting on spending of School Trust Land funds.  The council 
has consisted of myself, two teachers (Mr. Shirley and Ms. Russell), and five parents.  
Those parents were Veronica Reginato, Jennnifer Fairbanks, Ashleigh Spencer, Shanna 
Carrol, and Mindi Beck. If you would like to be considered for the School Community 
Council, please complete the form that was sent home of April 24 and was included in 
our weekly E-Communication.  The form must be returned to the office by Wednesday, 
May 1. 

Veronica Reginato has served as our PTA President this year.  She has done a 
tremendous job and I want to thank her for the countless hours she has contributed to the 
school.  All of our volunteers are greatly appreciated.  They help our school be the 
wonderful school that it is.  Thank you!  Thank you!  Thank you! 

 
Sincerely, 
Ken Higgins, Principal  

 
 


